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1. In line with the implementation of DepEd Order No.72, s. 2009 or the Inclusive Education that
recognizes the right of every child to receive quality education regardless of disabilities,
learning difficulties or ethnic minorities, all school heads in elementary and secondary schools

are encouraged to include this topic, Teaching Strategies for Learners with Difficulties,
in their May LAC session.

2. The proposed topic aims to help teachers to have in depth understanding of the different
categories of difficulties, its manifestations, and strategies to support these learners. This is
also connected with one of the RPMS objectives based on the PPST priority indicators of
teachers, indicated in DepEd Memorandum No. 004, s. 2022 entitled, “Implementation of the
Results-Based Performance Management System, Philippine Professional Standards for
Teachers for School Year 2021-2022". Objective 9, states the designing, adapting, and
implementing of teaching strategies that are responsive to learners with disabilities,
giftedness, and talents.

3. For information, guidance, widest dissemination, and strict compliance.
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